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February 17, 2015 
 
Mark D. Miller, MD 
UVA Department of Orthopaedic Surgery 
400 Ray C Hunt Drive 
Suite 300 
Charlottesville, VA 22903-2980 
 
Dear Dr. Miller: 
 
As Chair of the AOSSM Education Committee, it gives me great pleasure to inform you that you 
have been selected by the AOSSM Education Committee as the recipient of the 2015 George D. 
Rovere Award for Education.  
 
As you know, this award is given annually to an individual to recognize his or her contribution to 
Sports Medicine Education over the years. I am proud to have this opportunity to present this award 
on behalf of AOSSM and look forward to seeing you in Orlando. 
 
This award will be presented to you at the Board of Directors dinner at Isleworth Country 
Club on Wednesday, July 8, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. during the AOSSM 2015 Annual Meeting in 
Orlando, FL. Further details regarding the dinner will be sent to you in April.  
 
Please confirm with me or with Heather Hodge at the Society office as soon as possible that you will 
be able to accept the Award in person at the meeting.  Thank you, and congratulations! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Charles A. Bush-Joseph, MD 
AOSSM Education Committee Chair 
 


